From: To:

WorkCover WA New Act Consultation

Subject:

baseline hearing tests

Date:

Tuesday, 28 November 2023 5:30:36 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

[External] - Please be cautious when opening any links or attachments if the sender is not known

Dear team, with due respect, I do think this needs to continue, it is all well and good to hope that occupational health and safety standards are so wonderful that everyone who needs wears hearing protection, the reality is this is not the case.

I do feel that baseline hearing tests do need to remain.

Kind Regards,

Brenda

## **Dr Brenda Murrison**

Founder and CEO Brecken Health Group
MBChB DRCOG MRCGP FRACGP GAICD MBA

signature\_1990140396



**DISCLAIMER:** The information contained in this email (including attachments) is intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is addressed as it may be confidential and contain legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any perusal, use, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately advise us by return email and delete the email document. This notice should not be removed.